
Dear parents/carers, 

I am writing to inform you of the result of our election for parent governor. 

Elected: Mr Joseph Hall 

We would like to thank all those who put their name forward and took the time to 

complete candidate statements, and those of you who voted. Details of the number of 

votes cast can be obtained from me on request. 

If you would like to be considered in another capacity as one of our governors at a later 

date, please contact Mrs C Quinton (Chair). 

Alternatively, do consider looking for vacancies in other schools in the area. For further 

support with this, register your interest with Governors for Schools. The service is free 

and they help to partner volunteers with local schools who are recruiting for new 

governors: 

www.governorsforschools.org.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Starkey 

Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=LJwfAWYz-2BrFfAVXmyr2ik0rUQPUa4Ta9l5jQSmqN31Ll-2FoCx3OhFT4BP0PupNl0lp3yn_06bg9AB5Aqa-2FUUdReg2w1vvtmwgH3yJqgTKUmdcf5OwqbDIoKrzSfzFGpOJfntEB-2FjFqL-2BZ1nX2ye3Qe5y4XvyyHdH-2BidGfDaWYyU33AjBrjUV4fp65MIqvd3JxxVZAXwJ0yz3CBx7ZCXDip9nb5zDV3iZujPavmi18qUZzA-2F3otMmiBjvsVMp51nxfnbWF27nhH5vu7wonGVNQ1rEOCM2REDesYOxQGORFC-2FYxnHIM-3D
https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3D78bQ_06bg9AB5Aqa-2FUUdReg2w1vvtmwgH3yJqgTKUmdcf5OwqbDIoKrzSfzFGpOJfntEB-2FjFqL-2BZ1nX2ye3Qe5y4Xv6PUyZl5EX1ia8NXxeBqQNQMOaGB4xAgCi0s-2Bm8QjreYTcYcRM7e2sCw2eb2h-2FjXMJK96SQw2pyZCgJwep722s3v15mjefK2ZqBNTto0iZEpWFxfE-2B6FSYXVIfI-2FWIUEckAiiWS2Le3A6j5m0-2Ff-2BwGc-3D

